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October/November 2017





Halloween week 2017 


We are excited for our Halloween week next week. Please remember that your child is more than welcome to dress up, but if they don’t want to then that’s no problem. They may want to bring in a costume just in case they change their mind. 


It won’t be a scary week at all… We plan on having lots of fun. 


The parties will be on throughout the week so every child is included. 


We will be taking part in… crafts, games, slime, dancing, singing, party food, stories, dressing up, casting spells and lots more. 


We will be posting lots of photos on our website and evidencing it all in your child’s learning journey.





Would you like your child to ‘up their hours’ in pre-school?


We want to give our current parents the opportunity before we accept other children.


There are only a few places available on certain days, so if you are interested then please contact Miss Taylor in the office ASAP.





We want to be able to get everyone letters and news ASAP – and due to children coming on different days, and when the news and letters come out, we worry that you will miss out. We will always send our text reminders and upcoming events are on our website and on our app. 


If you please email us with your child’s name to � HYPERLINK "mailto:pre-school@st-francis.lancs.sch.uk" ��pre-school@st-francis.lancs.sch.uk� then we can forward newsletters onto you. This will also help with the environment.





Sickness and Holidays


Unfortunately no refunds will be given for absences due to sickness or holidays. This is in line with advice from Lancashire County Council’s Early Years Team and general practice of other childcare providers.  We thank you for your understanding.





Lever arch file


If you haven’t already, please send your child a lever arch file for their learning journey. 





We are looking for shoe boxes for our Christmas project. If you have any, please can we have them? Thank you.





Please scan the QR code link to take you directly to the online admissions page.





Dates for your diary


26.10.17 – School & Pre school Open Afternoon


27.10.17 – School closes for half term


06.11.17 – School opens


10.11.17 – Wine & Cheese evening


23.11.17 – Book fair in school (1 week)








Please come and visit us for our School & Pre-school open afternoon on Thursday the 26th October 1.30 – 3.30pm








